Beehive Buzzer

March 2019 Volume 47 Issue 3

The official Newsletter of the Beehive Rock and Gem Club, Ogden UT

Monthly Meeting Program

It is our "ROCK AUCTION!"

We are still open for rock donations, rock tools or rock equipment. If you have any to donate please get in contact with one of the Board members, Jason Meyers, Tom or Debbie Larsen, Steve Smith, Dave Offret or Dave Law. If you are bringing them in on Tuesday night be there before or no later than 6:00 pm at the Golden Hour Center, Auction will start PROMPTLY AT 6:30. Please label your rocks, Thanks

Tuesday, March 26, 2019 —

Meet and greet at 6:30

Meeting 7:00 PM

Golden Hours Senior Center, 650 East 25th St, Ogden

2019 Field Trip Schedule

Calendar

March

Thurs. Board Meeting 6:30
 Tues Monthly Club Meeting Rock Auction will start PROMPTLY at 6:30
 April
 Thur. Board Meeting 6:30
 Tues Monthly Club Meeting (6:30 meet and greet – 7:00 pm Meeting)

 Beehive Rock and Gems Birthday Party

May

2 Thurs. Board Meeting 6:30

28 Tues Monthly Club Meeting (6:30 meet and greet – 7:00 pm Meeting)

Ray Law has lent out some of his stuff such as maps, pamphlets and UV lights and would like for them to be brought back to him. Also, if anything else was borrowed please be kind enough to return them. Many thanks.

Everyone Please, verify to see if you have his items as the rock club wants to get them back to him to find new places to go for the Rock Club field trips.

We have not received any suggestions for what trips you would like to go on or if you know of a new place we have not been to. Do some research and give us the information so that we may do more research and find some new places to hunt. Also, if there are samples of rocks on you new places bring a sample in to show others so that they know what they are looking for.

Joe Bishop will be coming to Utah to go to Fry Canyon which is about 54 miles West of Blanding UT or about 72 miles south of Hanksville UT close to Bears Ear on highway 95, he will be there April 5-6-7th or longer if he is finding good specimens. Anyone wanting to join him, he will be staying at the Moss Back camp ground, his phone number is 303-748-2055 call him so that he will know to expect you.

Everyone in the club is welcome to come. Participants <u>Must have</u> high profile vehicles with 4-wheel drive. The Moss Back road (turn off) will be on highway 95 about a ¼ mile north of the 276 turn off to Halls Crossing, or about 84 miles from Hanksville. When you get there, you can call Joe and he will come meet you to show you the road if you cannot find it or if you are not sure you have found it. There are a few spots to camp down off of the highway for trailers... He is going to take a tent and stay up on top of Moss Back about 3 miles farther in... he does not recommend taking the trailers all the way in.

FRIENDLY REMINDER...

Anyone who has not paid their dues for this year, needs to remember they were due in October. Any dues not paid will be missing out on the Buzzer.

If you are still wanting a Beehive T-Shirts be sure to get ahold of Dave Law as he has t-shirts available.

Great Volunteer Opportunities

We are still in need of a Program Chair and Facebook Manager. If you are interested, please contact Jason Meyer at (801) 690-6479.

Address to send payments for club dues:

Beehive Rock & Gem Club

Po Box 1011 Ogden, Utah 84402

Don't Forget to Check Out our web sites:

Web Page: www.beehiverockandgemclub.com

Facebook: www.facebook.com/Beehive-Rock-and-Gem-Club-1785276328370851/

Editor: Linda Pilcher. For questions and comments concerning the Buzzer,

emailbeehivebuzzer@gmail.com or call 801-668-8084.

Club Officers:

President Jason Meyer 801-690-6479 Vice President Debbie Larsen 385-319-2808 Secretary Dave Offret 801-791-6081 Treasurer David Law 801-644-4931

Map to Moss Back

